
An evening event hosted by the IEEE Canaveral Section was held on May 

23rd, 2024.  It began at 6pm with a “meet, greet and eat” period where 

everyone had a chance to mingle and have a light meal of pizza and salad. 

 

While many were continuing to enjoy themselves, the Executive Board had a 

short meeting.  Section chair, Paul Nyffenegger, called the meeting to order 

at 6:30 pm. Also in attendance were Macauley Osaisai, Ron Jakubouski, 

Greg O’Neill, Bill Nutter (treasurer) and LMAG member, Dave Cole.  One 

guest was in attendance also. 

The next meeting is set for June 27th at Kelsey’s in Rockledge.  Treasurer, Bill 

Nutter, reported that no rebates have been received at this time, but should 

be available in time for the robotics event in October.  Student Activities rep, 

Dr. Mevlut Guvendik is away for the summer but still will be looking for some 

assistance in moving forward upon his return.  Awards rep, Greg O’Neill, has 

had further contact with the Florida Council Awards and asked for a special 

meeting with the Section Chair in the near future.  They will coordinate that 

later.  Educational Outreach rep, Macauley Osaisai, announced that the 

Space Visions Symposium, sponsored by CCTS, on May 2nd and 3rd, drew an 

IEEE member from West Palm Beach and had attendees from such states as 

Wisconsin, West Virginia, Maryland, Texas and Pennsylvania.  The Excom 

meeting was then adjorned. 

 

Following the Excom meeting, a Technical Talk on Sensors was presented by 

Dr. Paul Nyffenegger.  It covered a brief history of sensors and their 

development over time, ending with a thought-provoking look at sensor 

development for the future.  


